
As I'm writing this I can see all the courts being used. This tells me
that everyone is back and it's great to see familiar faces. The
welcome back clinics are filling up and it's a great way to start the
new year. Just a reminder that all the clinics start at 11:00AM.

The interclub season starts this week and we have 15 teams
competing. This provides an opportunity for the members to come
out and support our teams and enjoy the matches.

This weeks matches
Monday 3.0 ladies 
Thursday 3.0 men 
Friday 2.5 men 

There are a few spots open for the doubles social this Saturday at
4:00Pm and you can sign up on Chelsea.

Speaking of mixed doubles JD Hurd is organizing a Friday at 4:00PM
Round Robin on Jan 17th and Jan 31st, he can be contacted at 
612-618-5232

Mens drop in is Tues, Thurs, and Sat. from 8:00AM-9:30AM
Ladies drop in is Monday and Friday from 8:00AM-9:30AM
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Tip of the week:
One of the most important shots in tennis is the serve. The ability to
place your serve is a big bonus as it can set the point up for you.
Most returners don't like to hit a backhand because it's there
weakest side so that would be my first choice. If that's not in the
cards then try to get the serve as deep as possible. You don't want
to give your opponent a short serve opportunity as that opens up to
many options. 

See you on the court, Mike Barnes (Tennis Pro)


